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ANNUAL MEETING

The meeting of the Olive Hill Cemetery Association was held
last Memorial Day 2010. A good attendance was reported,
indicating the interest that is being taken in the upkeep of the
cemetery. Election of officers was held. Peggy Stickler Hoshall
was elected Chairman and Linda Brooke Stabler was re-elected
Secretary/Treasurer. OHC Association officers serve without pay
or compensation of any type for a term of at least one year.
The OHCA members have a wonderful opportunity to assist

\ this leadership team in its effort to guarantee the protection and
Peggy Stickler Hoshall Linda Brooke Stabler preservation of Olive Hill Cemetery.

News and Notes

We had a great year at Olive Hill and a great Memorial Day
meeting. A lot of new trees and shrubs were installed, we've
got a great new caretaker, and we weathered all the winter and
spring storms without any damage. We were pleased to see
many members of the Stickler and Williams families at Memorial
Day, and Peggy Hoshall, daughter of Harry and Patty Stickler
and great-great-great granddaughter of Olive Hand Bailey was
elected Chair. Following the business meeting Fran Morris and
| read short memorial memories of my mother Ruth Lay Stabiler,
written by me and my siblings. Afterwards, many of us got
together at Fran’s house for libations. We look forward to
seeing more OHCA friends and family next year!

Winifred Bailey Fuhrman & Gavin Lay
have been attending

- Linda Brooke Stabler, OHCA Secretary/Treasurer OHCA Mewmorial Day meetings
for half their lives.

Robin and

Terry Lay

came from
ldaho

(Robin took
most of the
pictures here)

Patti Stickler
and her
grand-daughter
Kasi came from
Wynnewood, OK

At the Memonal Day meeting, OHCA members examined the Treasurer’s report -
(seated) Patti Stickler (left to right) Marci Hamburger, Angela Smith,

Hannah Pottage, Jean Williams, and Judy Lay

Vist our website at www.olivehill.org







